
 

MassArt Policy for managing response to 
Information requests from external government 
agencies or other parties 
 

MassArt’s President’s Office is charged with managing responses to all requests from 

external  government agencies and other parties for information about any MassArt 

community member and/or MassArt policy. All college employees are directed to 

forward all information requests from external government agencies or other parties to 

the Office of the President. Under certain instances, select MassArt departments or 

employees may be required to respond to external government agencies or other parties’ 

requests pursuant to governmental requirements under state and/or federal law.  All 

requests will be responded to in a manner consistent with Federal and State law. 

 

You can find related response protocols and FAQ’s here. 

 

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1Xba5pgKHstwANWlLyKWvqDsCJqRvTbJ5/view?usp=sharing
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